
From: David E. Anderson [mailto:danderson@mbalawyers.ca]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 11:06 
To: Council <Council@whistler.ca>; Mayor's Office <mayorsoffice@whistler.ca>; Planning 
<planning@whistler.ca> 
Cc:  
Subject: FW: Your Scan File Is Attached 
 
Dear Mayor and Council , 
 
    I have read and fully endorse  plea that your office proceed cautiously and 
pay careful attention to the neighbours’ concerns regarding the proposed rezoning of 2077 
Garibaldi . My wife and I own a unit in the triplex situate at 2150 Whistler Road .  In addition to 
the concerns being expressed by  we are particularly  concerned with respect to 
the increased traffic that the proposed development will surely bring . Whistler Road is already 
busy and we fear that your office and your planning department have done NOTHING to 
improve the access off of Whistler Road entering on to Highway 99 . There is no traffic light 
and it is very difficult to turn left  to head south on Highway 99 . WILL IT TAKE A SERIOUS 
CRASH TO SHINE A LIGHT ON THIS PROBLEM ? 
      Your attention to our and our neighbours concerns is expected . Thank you . 
 
Regards, 
 
David E. Anderson 
Partner  
 
McLachlan Brown Anderson 
Barristers & Solicitors 
10th Floor – 938 Howe Street 
Vancouver, BC 
Canada  V6Z 1N9 
Direct Telephone: 604-331-6011 
Main Telephone: 604-331-6000 
Facsimile: 604-331-6008 
Email:  danderson@mbalawyers.ca 
 






